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Press Release 
 
Digital Britain Report must ask hard 
questions says Broadband Stakeholder 
Group 

 

 

The communications sector is absolutely vital to the UK's future as a competitive knowledge 

economy. At a time of unprecedented change and disruption we have to face up to some 

fundamental questions and challenges about broadcasting, broadband, our creative industries 

and the impact of the internet.  

 

We cannot be complacent about past successes. The communications sector is being re-

shaped by convergence and we must re-shape the policy and regulatory framework to go with 

it. The next couple of years will determine whether the UK remains a world leader or becomes 

a quiet backwater. If our ambition is to lead, then hard questions must be asked in the course 

of preparing this report. 

 

ENDS 

 

Notes to Editors 
 
About the Broadband Stakeholder Group 
The BSG was established as a cross-sector government advisory group in 2001 to help the 
UK lead the G7 in broadband penetration and connectivity. It provides a neutral forum for 
collaboration between organisations across the converging broadband value-chain with the 
ultimate aim of helping to create a strong and competitive UK knowledge economy 

 
It aims to be a critical friend of government and the regulator, and comprises companies from 
the telecoms and technology sectors through to content providers and rights holders. It also 
has direct representation from government departments and Ofcom. It is funded through a 
combination of government funding and industry sponsorship. 

 
The BSG focuses on strategic, medium- to long-term challenges, which have latterly included 
next generation access networks, predicting future bandwidth requirements, the EU 
Television without Frontiers Directive, digital inclusion and self- and co-regulation in the 
audiovisual media market. 
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